Sept. 25, ‘02
Ms. Dorinda Smieth

11200 West Eldridge Lane 

Sacrmenato, CA. 95830

Dear Ms. Smotj,

The most commone error that you, the proofreader, will find is a typographical error.  A typo occurs when extra letters, space s, figures, or copy is added or omitted from a document.  Another typo results from transposing (reversing) letters or words. 

U must remember to slow donw your reading rate to spot typographical errors. It is tempting to rush through your documents to save time; however, in the llong run, you’ll save time and ensure accuracy if you read carefully.

In addition, it is helpful to use a standard set of proofreader’s marks when you are correcting copy.  They are timesavers, and they keep your copy clean.  You’ll be able to go back and see your original material as well as your corrections!  Look out for those typos and have fnu producing error-free copy.

Sincerely,

Your Name

